## A-POF Mange To PDF Demd. Purchase from www.A-PDF.com.to-remove the watermark

## OFFICIAL NEWSLETTER OF

## THE DESERT CENTRE - TRIUMPH REGISTER OF AMERICA



MEETINGMEETINGMEETINGMEETING MARSHALL WAY RESTAURANT 1Blk. So. of Indian School 1Blk. W. of Scottsdale Road Scottsdale, Arizona MEETINGMEETINGMEETINGMEETING EVENTEVENTEVENTEVENT

MILLINE.

TRA WEST '83
DelMar, California
October 21-23
EVENTEVENTEVENTEVENT

FROM THE PREZ. . . .

Hello again and welcome to a new year of DCTRA activities. To begin with, you will find information and registration forms for TRA WEST '83 in this newsletter. The Triumph Register of Southern California has taken charge this year and has done everything. So their message to DCTRA is: "Come, relax, and ENJOY TRA WEST '83 in beautiful Del Mar. Be Sure to get your reservations in before the Sept. 20 deadline if at all possible. We'll be organizing a TR caravan to Del Mar the first or second week of October for advance planning, so call me when you register.

Once again, we have changed our meeting place. Our monthly meeting (SECOND TUESDAY OF EACH MONTH) will now be held in the MARSHALL WAY Restaurant and Night Club in Scottsdale. MARSHALL WAY is located one block South of Indian School Road and one block West of Scottsdale Road in Scottsdale. Maitre d'hotel Leo Martin will welcome us, along with owner Don Brown. The restaurant has an excellent meeting room and a lovely outdoor patio, either of which may be used for our meetings. Food drink, and entertainment are avail able at MARSHALL WAY, so plan to spend the evening following the meeting. We're sure you will enjoy this new meeting place.

Welcome to new members: Jim and Marcia Chadsey of Show Low and their 1980 Spitfire. We hope to see Jim and Marcia at our meetings and events this fall.

The following members' dues are DUE!! (We"re still holding the line at only \$10 per year): NAME EXP. DATE

Pete and Bev Petersen	(8/31)
	,
Sue Aufill	(5/31)
Jim and Dianne Schwartzmann	(9/30)
Duane and Pam Olson	(8/31)
Jon and Leone Knudtson	(9/30)

In the three years of DCTRA's existence, our turnover rate has been very low. There have only been a few folks who have actually elected not to renew their membership. To those listed above, a special message:

DCTRA needs YOUR support and enthusiasm - - re-up NOW!!

LET'S KEEP 'EM ROLLING !!!!

Co-FRCM THE'EDITOR:

Another year, another National, and another TRA WEST! Some of you folks out there in radio land may not believe this, but we're making history out here in the sunny (and altogether too humid for its own good) Southwest. This is only the second year that this august event has taken place on this side of the Mississippi. To read previous TRA newsletters, you'd have believed that the only place TR's existed was in the land of acid rain, steel mills and urban sprawl. Well, we know differently, don't we, fellow connoisseurs of the best England can offer? This event is unquestionable our event and I think we have a responsibility to show all the support we can muster come October 21. After all, the pristine beauty of the muggy East has a bit of catching up to do with Del Mar, and it is unlikely that any car from Ohio or Pennsylvania or any of those hard-to-spell states can carry as much chrome as we have seen exhibited by our brethren from the Golden State.

I would personally hope that <u>all</u> of you that have living, breathing TR's would sally forth with me on that Westward road; challenging the barren wastes, the mountain heights and paucity of rest stops. The sea awaits as does the fellowship of other captains of the road. Besides, you might find that your trusty beast is a pretty nice machine, after all. We talk about them a lot, let's DRIVE them!!

In short, GO FOR IT !!!

PHIL

Remember ...

September 20th is the

Deadline
for both the entry fee

and hotel reservations ...

Send the forms in ASAP and
we'll see you there —